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4th Grade Math: Students will continue 
to learn about multiplication stories and 
strategies. Assessments from unit one 
came home last week. I am very proud of 
students success and comprehension. 
Keep up the good work! Multiplication 
facts are key for success, please continue 
to practice these at home for mastery. We 
will begin to study early division methods 
with remainders, which also incorporates 
multiplication skills.   

Reading: Students participate in small 
reading groups each day. In these groups, 
we read leveled books and work on 
comprehension skills by asking guiding 
questions about the text. Third graders 
will begin reading the novel, The 
Chocolate Touch and fourth graders The 
Underworlds in class this week.  

Science/Social Studies: On Oct. 17th we 
will be selling cider to the students in the 
5/6 grade-band. Additionally, we will 
begin our Science unit about light. 

Writing: Students completed the rough 
drafts of their personal narratives. We 
will work on self and peer editing skills in 
class this week.  

Our Learning

In The Spotlight
 Our classroom of kind learners. 
I am really proud of how 
naturally students in our class 
make sure all children are 
included and have a partner.  

* On Thursday, 10/17 our grade 
band is selling cider to other 
students. We need a couple 
large carafe’s for heating cider. 
Please email me if you have 

* Thurs. 10/10 Early Release @ 1pm 
* Friday 10/11 No School 
* Monday 10/14 No School  
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